

MOOSE NEWS

MAY 2021

President: Scott Boner PAST GOVERNOR: Taylor Lisco
Vice President: Breck Wagstaff Chaplain: Kyle Haar
TREASURER/SECRETARY: PRELATE:
ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS:

TRUSTEES: Jake Marcus Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

The loss of George Emery leaves a huge hole in our Moose family. He will be missed by all who were lucky enough to have crossed paths or shared a story with him. George became a member of the Moose in 1994 and spent countless hours at the Lodge. He was Moose member of the year many times. His time spent enjoying the Lodge or helping out can't be measured. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Emery family during this difficult time.



Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament June 20th @9am 2 person 18 hole scramble with lunch to follow.

****MOOSE NEWS****

*I hope everyone had a great Easter and is enjoying the season of Spring. As my last newsletter as governor, I want to thank everyone that has given me support in the past year. It has been an honor to provide my time to the Moose Lodge and our members. I want to be the first to welcome Scott Boner as the very first President of the Moose Lodge. Scott will do a fantastic job and I want to thank him for his time he has and will put into the Moose.

*As of May 1st, we will be transitioning to One Moose. Ladies, if you would like to transfer your membership from Torrington or Laramie to our Lodge, please get with us and we will try to get that handled the best we can. Please help spread the word!

*The first First Thursday of the summer will be May 6th. Come down and shop all of the vendors and venture into the Moose for dinner. We will have a pulled pork special along with burger menu.

*June 12th is the Jackalope Days pancake breakfast with the Boys and Girls Club.

BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED!!

We have a few spots that need filled on our board. Ladies you can now be a board member if you pay dues as a Woman of the Moose and belong to our Douglas Lodge. If anyone is interested, please contact one of our board members.



The Queen of Hearts is now over \$8000 so come on in on Thursday night for dinner and your chance to win!! Your dues must be up to date to participate.

Your Governor, Taylor Lisco